
 

Hello dear parents:  

 

BBQ & cinema, and second hand book sale – Friday, May 10 

 

Hot lunch survey 

The PAC has noticed that the number of hot lunch orders has dropped significantly 
this year (2019) and we would like to understand the reasons. Please complete this 
short survey to help the PAC offer a hot lunch service that simplifies your life and 
responds to your needs. 
 
Keep in mind that this is not about the Friday pizza or sushi, but rather regarding the 
service from Monday to Thursday. 
 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/3YM5JQC  
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Whitecaps vs. Toronto 

Special offer from Rose-des-vents and Colibris PACs: 
 
Whitecaps game on May 31st, 2019 at 7pm. 
 
This match will feature our local soccer team versus Toronto. 

 
 
 
Tickets sold by the PACs will be offered at $30 per ticket instead of $50. 
Each ticket sold will provide an extra 10$ for the PAC. 
 
This sale is organized by the fundraising committee to help with the budget of 3rd, 
4th and 6th grade students school trips. 
 
To obtain tickets or more details, please contact Nour Enayeh at: 
nourenayeh@gmail.com 
 
Thank you for your help and share with your friends and family! 
 

PAC meeting 

Our next meeting will take place at 7pm at Jules Verne library, on  

Monday, May 13, 2019.  Please find the agenda attached. 
 

Come and join us to vote for the parent volunteer of the year! We will also proceed 

to another 2 votes. 

 

We particularly encourage class representatives to attend and engage in the 

dialogue (in French or in English) so that you can answer questions from the parents 

of the class you represent and share their concerns with us. 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Katie Harding, PAC secretary 2018–2019 
secretaireaperosedesvents@gmail.com 

✓ Dates to remember 
Check our online calendar for activities and important dates  

✓ You have a message for the parents’ community? 
Please contact the PAC secretary if you would like to include a message in the next newsletter publication. You can also contact 
your class representative.  

✓ Your PAC is on Facebook  
Click here to find our Facebook page. 
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